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Hi,

I would like to object to night flights going above our heads in Seabrook Manor Station
Road, Portmarnock.
They already wake us up, disturb with noise all day long and probably impact our health
and well-being and we couldn’t stand any more night disturbances if a new runway had
night flights allowed.

Best,

Ana-Marija Hota
-- 
Kind regards,
Ana-Marija Hota




